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What an amazing couple of weeks we have had at BPA. Last week we welcomed HMI
and Ofsted Inspectors to our school to observe our brilliant practice. 

The whole staff team and our phenomenal pupils showed the visitors just what
incredible and remarkable things we do here at BPA. Many thanks to all of our
community, parents/carers who shared all of your positive messages with the

team.  Mr Wingfield and myself are overjoyed with the result. We will be able to
share this with you in the very near future once the report has been finalised

and released to us. 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank each and every single member of our
school community for the amazing support you have given me over the past four
years in nurturing, and moulding BPA into the amazing school it is today. We have
certainly grown this school and its team into something really incredible , a place

we should all be immensely proud of. 
MIss Green 



Monday 13th March: SEND Coffee Morning
9:00am-10:00am
Tuesday 14th March: The Zogs Pizza Express
visit
Thursday 16th March: Year 6 parents meeting
to discuss Herd farm residential. 
Friday 17th March: Comic Relief 
Friday 17th March: Mothers Day Assembly for
Reception
Tuesday 28th March: Easter Movie Night
Thursday 30th March: Gold behavior trip to Jump
Inc
Friday 31st March: Wear Green for Cerebral Palsey 

 

Parent notices
Book in a Box
Competition

Due to school closure today,
we have made the decision to
extend the deadline of our
“Book in a box” competition

again until next Friday
(17th). The winners will be
announced in celebration

assembly. Get creative and
good luck! 






SEND COFFEE
 MORNING 



MONDAY 13TH MARCH 

9:00-10:00



ADHD - STRATEGIES
TO SUPPORT

HEADLICE!

HEADLICE IN SCHOOL -

We have become aware that
there has been more than

one case of headlice in
school. We do appreciate

that many parents will have
followed advice we have

given previously but
unfortunately head lice are

an on-going problem and
prevention and/or

treatment is something
which we rely on parents

continuing to do on a
regular basic. If headlice are
found and you need any help
in obtaining or administering

treatment the School
Nursing Service at Bramley
Clinic, Tel: 0113 2951550 will

be pleased to help.



Please attend our
parents meeting on

Thursday 16th March at
3pm to discuss kit list,

itinerary's etc. 







Year 6 residential
to Herd Farm




Donate via the justgiving
page or bring £1 to

school. Wear Something
red or Mr Men themed or

non uniform on Friday
17th March.

Comic Relief 

Bramley Park Academy will be
hosting a “wear something

green” day on Friday 31st March
to mark Cerebral Palsy
Awareness month 2023. 



This week at BPA...

Follow us!

Alice in Wonderland
Pantomime! 


What a wonderful way to
start Spring 2 at
Bramley Park!

World Book Day!
2023.

This week The Hedgehugs had a
wonderful trip to Pizza Express.

We all had a go at kneading
dough and throwing it in the air
like a real pizza chef. We then
made our own pizzas to take

home!

Reception Classroom

Friday 17th March at 1.30 - 2.45

We are having a Mother’s Day Assembly

A special 

celebration for all


the Reception 

mums (or a another

special lady)

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/


 



Book your free ticket at Ticketsource.co.uk/leedslibraryevents 

Lego Club 
Bricks In Bloom 
3.30-4.30pm, Wednesday 5th April 
Bramley Community Hub and Library 
Build a love of books brought about by blocks 
Join us at our monthly Lego Club… 

Come and celebrate the arrival of Spring at Leeds Libraries! 
Learn about nature, build giant sunflowers and create your own bricks in b
Lego gardens. 

Free family-friendly event recommended for children aged 5+ 
All children must be accompanied by an adult.


